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Mission Possible

Newsletter

December started with the great news of a new Bible
study group located about an hour and half outside
of Prague! We had our normal Saturday Bible study
in Prague and then headed to meet this new group
of souls. We were able to teach the basics of the
gospel this first night and make a connection that will
bear fruit. The following weekend, we were asked to
come back to teach the new group again!

Friday (12/6/24) was a day of sadness and joy, as
Pastor Zumar's mother’s funeral was that morning
(Please pray for he & his family) and then we headed
to the Bible study group. We spoke more on the
importance of Who Jesus is and the importance of
His Name and Blood.

Bible School was the next day (12/7/24) which was
our final class for this semester, at least in Prague.
The final Budapest classes were on Saturday
(12/21/24) and | stayed over for Sunday as usual.

It was a bittersweet feeling as this was not just the
last class of the semester but also the last time | will
see them for a long time. New Bible Study
It's been a Blessed year and I'm grateful for the

privilege to have served the kingdom in Central

Europe.

Budapest Bible School
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The December Filipino Service was also on 12/22/24
and there were 23 in church with 7 first time visitors! |
was unable to be there as | was in Budapest.

This mission field within the mission field is continuing
to expand! God is moving in the Czech Republic!

It's been such a privilege to serve these beautiful
people.

December Filipino Service

Budapest Sunday Service With
Missionary Robert Cseh

The Cseh children in service




